
Tappie tllane, 

If , name is Zachary R inhart, and l have been a candidate for the Santa Rosa County 
Commissioner t1 r District I. However, due to the recent birth of our child and my desire to 
prioritize m family, as well as the limited momentum of my campaign, I am formally 
withdrawing from the race. 

There are many outstanding candidates in this race, and I wish them aJI the best. Perhaps in four 
years, I will consider running again. 

Thank you and our team for providing me with the opportunity to participate and contribute to 
our community. 

Sincerely, 

Zachary Reinhart 

June 10, 2024 


